Notes of PPG meeting held on Friday 15^h March 2019

In attendance: Ken Smith, Alan Craw, Claus Ritter, Neil Baldock, Juliet Borrill, Hannah Coleman, Cynthia McCormack

Apologies: Yvonne Chubb, Craig Kennady

Item	Action
Derbyshire Voluntary Action	Julia Cook gave a presentation about vSPA (single point to access) and how they can help with social aspects including loneliness.
Live Life Better Derbyshire	Steph Smith gave a brief talk about the help which is available to Derbyshire residents to live a healthier lifestyle.
Derbyshire Safe Places Scheme	The Chesterfield Medical Partnership have been accepted by the safe place. All three sites are now listed on the website and official stickers are now displayed on appropriate windows at each site. A discussion and training will take place for staff at a future Quest meeting.
Social Prescribing	A few more suggestions have been put forward and will be discussed at a later date.
Terms of Reference	A copy of previous Terms of Reference was circulated for members to view and discuss at the next meeting. It was decided that the following would be useful:- • to discuss Terms of reference
	 identify goals meet with other PPGs attend joint PPG meetings
Patient Survey	A survey is being undertaken by CMP to help improve the services offered.
	The surgery received many replies and information to be processed as soon as possible.
Date of next meeting	Friday 12 th April 2019 at 13.30 to 15.00 at Ashgate.